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RGM Memo
Date: 	February 12, 2018		
To:		School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Live Webinar on Correcting Reported GE Data in NSLDS
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,

RGM MEMO FEBRUARY 12, 2018

A Dear Colleague Letter was posted on February 9, 2018, announcing an upcoming webinar that will provide information about the reporting process in NSLDS for GE programs, including how to correct previously-reported data. The webinar will be presented on February 28, 2018. The webinar will review how institutions report GE program data to the Department using the NSLDS system and will include helpful information on correcting previously-reported GE program data. The webinar will emphasize the importance of ensuring correct GE program data has been reported to the Department, particularly as institutions prepare for the next release of the GE completers List. We provided the link to the Dear Colleague Letter below.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:
https://ifap.ed.gov/dpcletters/ANN1802.html
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